
7638 River Road Pike 
Nashville, TN 37209 

September 8,2006 

J. Richard Collier 
General Counsel 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN 37243-0505 

RE: Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems to Expand Its Service Area to Include a 
Portion of Montgomery County in Tennessee Known as East Montgomery Service Area 
Data Response - Docket No. 06-00184 

Dear Mr. Collier: 

In response to your letter dated August 30,2006 regarding whether Tennessee Wastewater 
will be withdrawing our Petition due to Mr. Weiland's letter. We are currently in discussions 
with Montgomery County officials and have a meeting set up with the incoming 
Montgomery County Mayor, Carolyn Bowers on September 19,2006 to discuss the counties 
position on our petition. 

We do not plan to take any action on the petition until after the meeting on September 19, 
2006. If you have any further questions, please feel free to give me a call. 

Sincerely, 
", __,... -_ 

Charles Pickney, Jr., President 
Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. 
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615.356.2880 www.tennesseewastewater.com Fax: 615.356.7295 


